
                                 28.Jul,2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

                          

 

15-1 NAGATACHO, KISSHOIN, 

MINAMIKU, KYOTO-CITY, JAPAN 

                                              UNIKASEI CO.,LTD 

                                               

 

Notice of Office Closure（Summer holidays） 

 

 

Due to the Summer holidays in Japan, our office will be closed on the following days. 

 11.Aug (Thu) 

 13.Aug (Fri)～16.Aug(Mon) 

 

 

Please note that there will be possible delay in processing orders during this period. 

We will resume our business on 17.Aug (Wed). 

 

 

 


